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• Students from the Allen Campus, Cosmetology Center, and the Workforce Development Center 

enjoyed St. Patty’s Day goodies provided by Rene Schwalk in our Student Resource Center.   

• The FPC Workforce Development Center hosted a Welding Advisory Board Meeting in Perryton 

on March 17th to get critical feedback from local employers on program outcomes and student 

educational needs as they relate to industry in the area.  Many thanks to William and Michele 

Easley for coming to help facilitate the meeting.   

• The Allen Campus Team distributed t-shirts to the sixty graduating seniors from Perryton High 

School that have maintained their Pathways designation and are eligible to come to FPC in the 

fall on the Pathways Scholarship.   

• WTAMU Transfer Reps visited campus to provide resources and advising to transfer students.   

• Karen Metzger organized a dual credit workshop at Perryton High School on March 8th to help 

onboard over one hundred new dual credit students for the 2025-2026 school year.  Cassi Laxton, 

Paige Waide (PHS Counselor), and Brenna Vela (Pathways Director) helped Mrs. Metzger with 

student application submissions over the course of the day.       

• A new CNA class started in April with seven new students.  The Allen Campus is checking into 

the possibility of becoming an exam site for CNA with the state of Texas.    

• CDL in Perryton continues to go well.  Thus far the Perryton Campus has served fifty-three 

students through the program this year.   

• We still have positions open for a Phlebotomy Instructor and an ESL Instructor.  

 

 

 


